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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

19/2 

Return to school 

Liturgy 

Tuesday 

20/2 

Y4 Multi-sports Chantry 

Monitoring & Standards 

committee meeting—

governors @ 5pm 

Wednesday 

21/2 

Swimming Y3 

 

Thursday 

22/2 

Football club Y1/2 

Tri golf club Y3/4 

Football club Y3/4 (4pm) 

Friday 

23/2 

CAFOD family fast day 

Library Years 1 and 2 

Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  98.9% 

Year 1 – 98% 

Year 2  - 96.3% 

Year 3  - 97.6% 

Year 4  -  92.3% 

Whole school:  

96.4% 

20th February 2018 

Well done to Owen and Toby for 
receiving the first Handwriting Award 
certificates. Each week a pupil in every 
class will be chosen and their 

handwriting 
will be 
displayed. Mr 
Sutcliffe will 
then 
choose 2 
pupils to 
receive the 
awards. Get 
practising over 
half term.  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I try to use words that 

make the world a better place 

A FANTASTIC OPPORTUNITY: For some lucky families an amazing opportunity awaits 

them. We have spaces available in Reception, 3 spaces in Y2 and 1 space in Y3. Please 

spread the word, if you know of anyone who would want to join our fantastic school 

them tell them to get in touch. Mr Sutcliffe is happy to show them round.  

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY: On Friday the 23rd February it is CAFOD family fast day. To 

support CAFOD the children can wear as much green clothing as possible, give up sweets 

for the day and donate a £1 to support the campaign. Visit: https://cafod.org.uk/

Fundraise/Parish-fundraising/Fast-Day  

ABSENCES: It is important that you contact school (by 9am) everyday that your children 

is absent so that we can correctly record their attendance. Thank you for your support.  

INTELLIGENT INTERNET USERS: This week the pupils have been learning all about 

internet safety and Mrs Thorne has been sharing some of their efforts on twitter. If you 

are not on Twitter then visit the school homepage where you can find our social feed. 

Parents, I encourage you to check out this information to make sure your child is safe 

online. Please follow the link - https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/sid

-2016/education-packs/parentcarer-resources 

YEAR 4 MULTI-SPORTS:   Year 4 will be taking part in a Multi Sports Festival on Tuesday 

20th February at Chantry Middle School. 

YEAR 2 SATS MEETING: Year 2 parents are invited to a meeting on Wednesday 21st 

February where Miss McDougall will provide information regarding the Year 2 SATs. 

WORLD BOOK DAY: please note we will celebrate world book day on the Friday 2nd 

March instead of the official date of Thursday 1st March.  Get making your costume! 
PARENT CONSULTATIONS: Timeslots can be requested from the office. 

Mon 26/2/18 Nursery and Reception Parent consultation afternoon 

Tues 27/2/18 Year 1 and Year 2 Parent consultation afternoon 

Wed 28/2/18 Year 3 and Year 4 Parent consultation afternoon 

Thurs 1/3/18 Whole school parent consultation evening 

N Zenovia 

R Georgiana 

1 Fionnuala  

2 Owen 

3 Sophie 

4 Emily-Rose 

N Freya 

R Remy 

1 Eve C 

2 Jennifer 

3 Adrianna 

4 Brid 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Reception 
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